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	Comments


E.ON appreciates the opportunity to provide comments on ERCOT’s proposed Nodal Protocol Revision Request (NPRR) 849.  We have identified an inconsistency between the North American Electric Reliability Corporation (NERC) Modeling, Data, and Analysis (MOD) rules and the ERCOT Protocols regarding where compliance is assessed.  It would be beneficial for all parties if ERCOT were to set the requirements and assess compliance at the same place.
Specific comments to paragraph (3) of Section 3.15:

· In order to align with NERC MOD and testing Protocols, the +/- 0.95 power factor requirement should be determined at the generator unit bus, not the Point of Interconnection (POI).  It is either that, or change testing Protocols and RSSv9 to assess compliance at the POI.
· Clarification is needed on where Voltage Set Point and actual voltages are assessed.  Both need to be explicitly stated “at the POI” to be clear.
	Revised Cover Page Language


None

	Revised Proposed Protocol Language


None
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